
29 October, 2024

Professor Haifeng Li

University of Macau

Dear Prof Li,

We, Centre for Neutron Scattering, City University of Hong Kong are 

organizing Hong Kong Forum on Quantum Spin Systems on 13-16 December 

2024, with registration on 13 December 2024. This Forum will be held at City 

University of Hong Kong to focus on neutron scattering research on quantum 

magnetism, which includes frustrated magnets and related topics.

In view of your distinguished contribution to the field, we would like to invite 

you as an invited speaker to share your recent works. We fully expect that your 

participation will be stimulating and contribute to the discussions among our 

colleagues from around the world. 

We are looking forward to seeing you in Hong Kong.

Sincerely yours,

Professor Wei Bao

Chair Professor in Physics

City University of Hong Kong

83 Tat Chee Avenue

Kowloon, Hong Kong




